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The American Mathematical Association of Two Year Colleges  

and  

The Portland Community College Mathematics Department  

is pleased to offer the   

Student Mathematics League Competition Exam  

 -- ROUND TWO TESTING -- 

Wednesday, February 26, 2014 from 4:00 P.M – 5:00 P.M. 

Exam Room Locations 
Cascade 

TH 122 

Rock Creek 

7 / 107 

Southeast Center 

Tabor 124 

Sylvania 

SCB 203 

 All questions are multiple choice.  
 You are allowed one hour for the exam.  
 Any calculator without a QWERTY keyboard is allowed (no TI 92, Voyage 200, or 

Casio Classpad).  
 The level of testing is at the Pre-Calculus level. You are encouraged to take the 

exam if you have completed or are currently enrolled in College Algebra or 
higher math course. 

 Sitting for Round One Exam last October is not required to take Round Two. 

This is a national exam involving over four thousand community college math 
students in more than twenty states and offering up to $3000 in scholarships and 
other prizes for the top scores.  Additionally, PCC will offer its own prizes to those 
with top final scores.  Contact your math instructor or one of the following campus 
representatives listed below to register for the exam.      

 
Cascade 

 
Carly Vollet 

SSB 315 
971-722-5564 

                    
carly.vollet@pcc.edu 

 
Rock Creek 

 
Dennis Reynolds 

2/244 
971-722-7694 

 
dreynold@pcc.edu

 
Southeast Center 

 
Matthew Funk 

MSH 103 
971-722-6149 

 
mfunk@pcc.edu

 
Sylvania 

 
Peter Haberman 

ST 104 
971-722-4135 

 
phaberma@pcc.edu

 
Sample exam(s) and more information is available at http://spot.pcc.edu/academ/math/AMATYC/  


